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10th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 7, Chester Zoo Workshop, 17th February 2023 
 
Our Science Department is involved in a Climate Change and Sustainability project with Chester Zoo. 
Within their Science lessons, all Year 7 students have participated in three workshops in school, led 
by educators from Chester Zoo. On Friday 17th February, your child will complete their final workshop 
at Chester Zoo.  
 
The final workshop will take place during the school day, so students will arrive and leave school at 
normal time. Coaches will transport students to and from the Zoo. Students must wear full school 
uniform as if they were prepared for a normal school day. It is the responsibility of all parents/carers 
to ensure that their child gets home safely from school. 
 
This is an essential part of our Science curriculum and is being offered free to all students. Throughout 
the day, students will stay in groups, supervised by a teacher and support staff, and will take part in 
a workshop in the Education Centre before exploring the Zoo. 
 
You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch and drink(s). Students entitled to free school 
meals will be provided with a lunch and a drink. 
 
As always, we expect students to meet our high expectations of behaviour at all times. 
 
For further information or if you have any questions, please contact the School Office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss F Ankers 
Teacher of Science 


